
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 29, 2024  

 

 

Welcome!  

 

During the 2022-23 school year, the Bond/Override Citizen Advisory Committee 

developed a recommendation to call for a continuation of the existing 15% M&O 

Override as well as a new $325 million bond authorization.  Unfortunately, both of 

those measures did not pass in November 2023.   

 

We are asking the previous committee members, along with anyone else that may be 

interested, for input regarding the educational and building needs of the District. This 

committee will allow more stakeholder input in determining the financial plans, 

including possible future elections, for our District.  The committee will be comprised 

of various stakeholders, including two parents from each high school region (with a 

strong preference for each school configuration type to be represented), a 

representative from each of our recognized employee groups, a representative from the 

Deer Valley Education Foundation, a representative from our parent organizations, a 

business partner, and a representative from our Interfaith Council.  

 

If you are interested in serving on this committee, or if you have further questions 

about this committee, please contact Mr. Jim Migliorino, Deputy Superintendent and 

Bond/Override Citizen Advisory Committee Chairperson at 

jim.migliorino@dvusd.org. Interested volunteers will be asked to complete the 

DVUSD Committee Volunteer Application Form and email that to Mr. Migliorino.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Jim Migliorino  

Deputy Superintendent 


